
Atlantic Rhododendron and Horticultural Society 

Annual Financial Statements 2021-22 

 

The undersigned has reviewed the transactions of the Society, the Financial  

Statements of the ARHS for the fiscal year of 2021-22, ending August 31, 2022 

 

After examining the statements, the general ledger and I find the financial records 

are in good order and can recommend that they be accepted by the board of the 

Society and the membership of the Society. 

A word of appreciation for Jim Sharpe should be voiced by the membership for 

filling the job of treasurer for the ARHS. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

October 24, 2022 

 

Christopher Hopgood 

Member, former treasurer of the ARHS 


